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On September 27, 2013, Dr. Lourdes Ferrer received recognition from the U.S. 

House of Representatives for her work.   

“Mr. Speaker, it is with great pride that I rise today to recognize Dr. Lourdes 

Ferrer, a nationally recognized scholar and researcher with an extraordinary life 

story.” – Hon. Bill Foster, Representative of the State of Illinois in the U.S. House 

of Representatives. For more information, please click on the following link: 

https://www.congress.gov/congressional-record/2013/9/27/extensions-of-

remarks-section/article/E1395-5 
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